
 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

You are invited to Celebrate Book Week 2022 
with the Junior School students 

When: Friday 19 August 2022 from 9.00am – 10.30am 
Where: Beginning the event in the undercover area then 
moving to the classrooms for Book Week activities with 
students, followed by and tea and coffee for parents. 

Optional, join the fun; Come wearing your Pyjamas for 
the morning to help celebrate “Dreaming with eyes open” 

 
Any further questions please contact: 

j.hamling@stpauls.qld.edu.au 


